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Ref: Murray LEP 2011

10 February 2014

Ashley Albury
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
Western Region

PO BOX 58
DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Ashley,

RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL TOP AMEND MURRAY LEP 2011

Reference is made to the above.

Please find attached a ‘planning proposal’ to amend the Murray LEP 2011. The ‘planning proposal’
includes a number of amendments to the Murray LEP 2011 which are the outcome of a periodic review
of the LEP 2011.

It is structured that the ‘planning proposal’ satisfies the strategic considerations.

It would be appreciated if the ‘planning proposal’ could be submitted to the next LEP Review panel
meeting for consideration.

Should you require further information or wish to discuss any matter in respect to the above please
contact Council’s Town Planner, Liom Wilkinson, on 03 5884 3400.

Yours sincerely,
Greg Murdoch
General Manager
LW

Encl. Planning Proposal to amend Murray LEP 2011
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